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First name: Ture

Last name: Nycum

Organization: City of Fruita

Title: 

Comments: City of Fruita - GMUG Forest Plan Revision - Comments on Scoping

 

Dear Ms. Staley and other interested parties,

The City of Fruita is submitting the attached letter from our City Manager, Mike Bennett with comments on

scoping for the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre and Gunnison National Forest Plan Revision.  We appreciate the

opportunity to provide comments and we hope to have further communication and input as the Forest Plan is

revised.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to any one of us at the City of Fruita with questions regarding our

comments and we would welcome a meeting to further discuss the City of Fruita's interests in the Fruita Division

of the Grand Mesa National Forest.

Sincerely,

Ture Nycum

Parks and Recreation Director

City of Fruita

970-858-0360 x6400

tnycum@fruita.org

 

 

 


